Testimonial

We contacted Jason Doyle from hatchway developments in September 2009 with the purpose of getting a quote for some work we wanted done on our home. 

Renovation work began on our home in November 2009 with Jason and his team transforming the under section of our home from a dumping ground into a beautiful lounge room, bedroom, bathroom, storage room, foyer and internal staircase, and upstairs a new kitchen and enclosing our back deck into another room. Our home is now unrecognizable.

Jason and his team communicated with us every step of the way, informing us where they were up to and what stages were to follow. He organized all external tradesmen for electrical, tiling, plastering and painting work etc, which he co-ordinated and overlooked to ensure the work was performed to a high standard.

The building work is of an exceptionally high standard. Family and friends who are familiar with building work were amazed at the standard of workmanship and attention to detail in every aspect of the building process . Jason often approached us with different options, resulting in outstanding results.

My husband and I are exceptionally happy with the renovation work on our home. We have recommended Jason and his team  and as a result he has worked on friends and family members homes. We will definitely work with Hatchway again in the future. I cannot recommend Jason and his team highly enough as a highly skilled, reliable, dedicated builders.
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